Ontario Energy

Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th. Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4
Telephone: 416- 481-1967
Facsimile: 416- 440-7656
Toll free: 1-888-632-6273

May 3, 2012

Allan Beckstead
Chief Financial Officer

Commission de I'énergie

de I'Ontario

C.P. 2319

27e étage

2300, rue Yonge

Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Téléphone; 416- 481-1967
Télécopieur: 416- 440-7656
Numeéro sans frais: 1-888-632-6273

Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc.

985 Industrial Road,
P.O. Box 699
Prescott ON KOE 1TO

Dear Mr. Beckstead:

Re: Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc.

2012 Electricity Distribution Cost of Service Application
Board Staff Interrogatories - Board File No. EB-2011-0274
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The Board has reviewed your May 1, 2012 letter requesting an extension until May 11,
2012, for Rideau St. Lawrence Distribution Inc. to file complete responses to Board

staff, School Energy Coalition, and Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition

interrogatories.

The Board hereby provides the extension as requested.

If you have any questions, please direct them to Neil Mather, Project Advisor, at 416-

440-7650 or by e-mail at Neil.Mather@ontarioenergyboard.ca.

Yours truly,
Original signed by
John Pickernell

Assistant Board Secretary
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